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Dear Williamson County Republican:

As we approach our May 29th Texas Republican Primary, I am reminded of Theodore Roosevelt’s 
words in praise of those serving our citizens and fighting the good fight. In Williamson County, you 
will decide the Republican nominee for Williamson County District Attorney. I wanted to take just a 
few moments to share with you my experience with John Bradley.

John is the only candidate with adult felony prosecution experience. He has used that experience 
to keep Williamson County’s low crime rate the envy of the state. You and your family are safer 
because John Bradley has served so well as your District Attorney. He has consistently displayed 
sound judgment in determining which cases to prosecute in Williamson County and in helping craft 
criminal justice policy for the entire State of Texas. In fact, he was named Texas Prosecutor of the Year 
in 2009.

I know there are critics out there who are trying to mislead and distract you away from John’s solid 
record of integrity, professionalism, and support of the law, of crime victims  and of law enforcement.  
The truth is that John Bradley is a proven conservative leader who is keeping Williamson County safe. 
He has shown himself to have the courage to fight for you and your family.

As Republicans, we understand the tough battle we are in every day for the heart and soul of our 
country. I hope that you will continue to stand strong and vote John Bradley for District Attorney.

Sincerely,

Rick Perry

“It is not the critic who counts; not the man who points out how the strong man 
stumbles, or where the doer of deeds could have done them better. The credit 
belongs to the man who is actually in the arena...”

—Theodore Roosevelt
26th President of the United States of America
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